
Christmas Disco

Dear Parents/carers,

To make our Christmas Discos as Covid safe as possible, we have made the decision that they will

take place in the classrooms on Wednesday. The children will still be getting a hot dog, drink, crisps

and sweets and can enjoy dancing with their friends in their class bubble.

Instead of having separate times for the Infants and Juniors, both discos will be from 4-5pm. Please

drop your child off at 4pm (where you usually drop them in the morning) and pick them up at 5pm

from the same place.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Reid

Assistant Head


